

January 31, 2019

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness, Accreditation, and Research/Accreditation Liaison
Wake Technical Community College
Southern Wake Campus
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your telephone message and e-mail on January 31, 2019, providing a correction to our letter dated January 23, 2019, concerning the certificate in Mammography, effective August 15, 2019. Per your information, the certificate will be under the umbrella of the existing Associate in Applied Science (A.A.S.) degree in Radiography. As noted in our original response, the certificate program is not a substantive change requiring notification or approval.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

1//

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/MAC:efk

cc: Dr. D. Gayle Greene, Acting President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin